                  
                               
 From the Manse
September 1st, 2017
Dear Friends,

The start of the new academic year is always a busy time, with familiar activities re-starting after the summer break, new initiatives being introduced and resolutions being made. One of my mine is to ensure that these monthly newsletters appear regularly to give us all a checklist of dates, so I am starting as I mean to go on!
One of the exciting new developments for us this autumn is that we have a full-time volunteer working with us. Kaitlyn Golden will be helping us engage more with the student communities in the city, enhancing our various forms of communication and improving our relationships with the wider community, both through and beyond the Community Foundation. Here she is in her own words:
Hello everyone! My name is Katie and I am a Time for God volunteer serving with St. Columba's this year. I'm from Baltimore, Maryland, USA, and attended university near Baltimore city. I am a lifelong Lutheran who is very open to exploring other faiths. I love to spend time outdoors, hang out with family and friends, read mystery books, salsa dance, practice yoga, and learn about history. I'm excited to work alongside you to grow the congregation and expand our mission together. It has been a pleasure to worship with you all so far, and I look forward to getting to know each of you more this year. York is a beautiful place and St. Columba's is a wonderful, vibrant space; I feel blessed to be here with you! 
Another new venture is combining our coffee mornings and midday services, which will now both take place on Tuesdays at the church, starting on September 5th. We do hope many of you will be able to attend, and we have flyers and posters you might like to take to help promote these events. We’ll also be re-starting our community lunches. Remember, you are not only warmly invited to come yourself, you are encouraged to bring a friend! Dates and details are opposite. There is also a musical treat to look forward to on Saturday 23rd! I trust the month will be not only busy, but also blessed.


Yours in Christ, Alison
September Diary
Tues 5th   
Coffee Morning, 10.30am – 12 noon


Informal act of worship, 12 noon – 12.30pm

Sat 9th   
Marriage of Philippa and Tomas, 2pm 
Sun 10th   
NO SERVICE – due to the Fun Run 
Tues 12th  
Coffee Morning, 10.30am – 12 noon


Informal act of worship, 12 noon – 12.30pm

Weds 13th 
Elders’ Meeting, 7.30pm

Sun 17th 
Service led by Alison Micklem, 10.15am


Celebrating the centenary of Constance Coltman’s ordination

Tues 19th   
Coffee Morning, 10.30am – 12 noon



Informal act of worship, 12 noon – 12.30pm

Sat 23rd  
East Yorkshire Mission and Care Group, 



venue to be confirmed, 10am
Sun 24th 
Songs of Praise Service, 10.15am


followed by a Church Meeting

Tues 25th 
Coffee Morning, 10.30am – 12 noon



Informal act of worship, 12 noon – 12.30pm

Fri 29th 
Community Lunch, gathering from 12.15pm 
Sat 30th 
Music for Brass and Organ: Yorkshire Post Brass Ensemble and Nigel Holdsworth, 7.30pm
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Minister:
Rev’d Alison Micklem 

tel: 01904 488291, e-mail: micklem@clara.co.uk
Secretary:
Derek Thomson



tel: 01904 629905

e-mail: JDthomson@btinternet.com
Room Hire:
Jim Robertson



tel: 01904 489201

e-mail: jasrobertson@talktalk.net

Please pray for:
· Our Time for God volunteer, Katie Golden, as she starts her year with us;
· Philippa and Tomas as they celebrate their marriage;

· Students as they start at or return to the universities;
· Those of our fellowship who are struggling with health issues;
· Our Mission Partners in the Community Foundation;
· The various groups which use our building;
· The Elders and all their work;
· Our sister churches in the East Yorkshire Mission and Care Group, and particularly our forthcoming meeting;
· The Synod Council, meeting twice this month, once formally, and once for a day of vision and planning.
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